Board of County Commissioners
Workshop: MSBU and One Cent Sales Tax
Monday, July 20, 2015 at 3:00 p.m.
The Board of County Commissioners in and for Wakulla County, Florida, met for a regularly scheduled Workshop on Monday, July 20, 2015 with Chairman Ralph Thomas presiding. Present were Commissioners Randy Merritt, Jerry Moore, Richard Harden and Howard Kessler. Also present were County Administrator David Edwards, County Attorney Heather Encinosa and Deputy Clerk Brandy King.
This workshop is intended to allow discussion relating to the MSBU and One Cent Sales Tax.
The County Administrator presented information to the Board regarding a requested increase of $5.00 for 15/16, $5.00 for 16/17 and an undetermined amount less than $5.00 for 17/18 to the MSBU assessment. There was discussion among the Board.
The County Administrator presented information to the Board regarding the reallocation of the One Cent Sales Tax. There was discussion among the Board.
There were two citizens to address the Board.
The County Administrator presented information regarding the highlights of the 15/16 Preliminary Budget.

There was discussion among the Board.
The Tax Collector, Cheryll Olah addressed the Board.

The workshop adjourned at 4:49 p.m.

